Phone: 910-893-7525
Direct: 910-814-6421
Fax: 910-893-2793

idawson@harnett.org

From: Andy Barr <andybarr40@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 9:21 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: [External]Fw: phase 6 elec permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Please see attached permit for electrical work at Anderson Creek Club.

Kind Regards,
Andy Barr

919-454-4680

----- Forwarded Message -----




Jeanann Dawson

From: Andy Barr <andybarrd0@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 9:58 AM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: [External]Re: [External]Re: [External]Fw: phase 6 elec permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

existing

On Wednesday, April 22, 2020, 09:52:20 AM EDT, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

Is this a new or existing sign?

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front Street/P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793

jdawson@harnett.org




Fax: 910-893-2793

jdawson@harnett.org

From: Andy Barr <andybarr40@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 1:05 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>

Subject: [External]Re: [External]Fw: anderson creek club sign location

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Yes. Either side of the road.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 22, 2020, at 11:37 AM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@bharnett.org> wrote:

Thanks you. There are 2 signs requiring work?

Jeanann Dawson
Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services

Central Permitting Division



Jeanann Dawson

From: Andy Barr <andybarrd0@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 2:55 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: [External]Re: [External]Re: [External]Fw: anderson creek club sign location

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

But is all one job off the same meter base? The wiring is all connected together on one circuit. The wiring travels under the road through a conduit. Is this a new
requirement? We have typically used one permit for all of our previous 27 entrance monuments in Anderson Creek Club?

Kind Regards,
Andy

On Wednesday, April 22, 2020, 02:50:16 PM EDT, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

2 permits will need to be pulled. You will need to submit 2 different land use applications, one on each pin#.

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front Street/P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421




